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From: Cyndi Sharkey
To: Mike Applegarth; Dustin Fratto
Subject: Fw: Sandy pick up
Date: Monday, February 3, 2020 2:52:26 PM






From: Bruce Miller <bwmiller001@comcast.net>
Sent: Sunday, February 2, 2020 10:03 PM
To: Cyndi Sharkey <csharkey@sandy.utah.gov>
Cc: Miller Jeanie <njeaniemiller@comcast.net>
Subject: Sandy pick up
 
Hi Cyndi, 
I got the news that Mayor Bradburn intends to curtail the bi-annual bulk trash pickup. 
That service is a hallmark reminder of why Sandy City is such a wonderful town to live
in.  The costs and management challenges of that program can be addressed if the
administration puts service to the citizens ahead of other pet projects.


I know many people who will feel betrayed by the mayor if his proposal passes.


I have high hopes that you and your colleagues can bring back the good service
oriented government mindset that I and my neighbors have enjoyed for the past 30
years.


Please share these concerns with the Mayor and his associates.


Best Regards
Bruce Miller
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